
 
 
 
 
 

E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
November 7, 2006 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Trustee S. Hansen 
 
SUBJECT: Motion re Infrastructure and Funding Issues Arising from Sustainability 

Reviews  
  

RECOMMENDATION 
 

1a. That the administration prepare a board report which 
addresses potential infrastructure issues which may arise 
as a consequence of the “Sustainability Review” process 
approved at the October 10, 2006 board meeting; and 
further,  

 
 b. That the administration prepare a strategy for addressing 

and communicating the need for prior provincial 
government commitment for infrastructure funding in 
support of facility needs and recommendations resulting 
from the “Sustainability Review”. 

 
* * * * * 

 
Notice of the above motion was served at the October 24, 2006 board meeting.   
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